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MEDIA RELEASE

Incident Number: N/A
Date: 04/25/2014 6:30PM

Re: Afternoon Homicide

At 4:22 today, Beloit Police were conducting business in a south western Beloit neighborhood when
they heard multiple gunshots. Citizens in the Eighth and Highland area then began calling to report a
person firing a weapon, and a vehicle quickly leaving the area. One person was reported being struck
by gunfire.

Police and emergency medical personnel arrived on the scene to find one victim with a gunshot
wound. The 20 year old victim was transported to Beloit Memorial Hospital where he was pronounced
dead.

Police and detectives responding to the scene are conducting an investigation even before beginning
reports from the early morning shooting of today. Police do not know if the two incidents are
connected but they will quickly evaluate this possibility. Detectives and officers will continue to
follow up on any clues received for this incident or the first today.

The victim is Raymond L. Holloway of 556 Highland Avenue in Beloit. Relatives were notified this
evening.

It is not likely information will be available before early morning Monday, April 28th.

Chief Jacobs

For Additional Information Contact: Captain Dan Risse 608-364-6828

END

Pursuant to the directive of the Wisconsin Supreme Court, as found in Supreme Court Rule
20:3:6 Trial Publicity, you are advised that a charge is merely an accusation and that a

defendant is presumed innocent until and unless proven guilty.
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